
Submitter: Logan Atkinson 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources and 
Wildfire 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

SB769 

I am in full support of the usage of dogs in the pursuit of cougars. The cougar 

population has grown drastically and has shown a huge effect on not only the deer 

population but also the elk population in a negative way. 


